
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, SA, pursuant to the provisions of Article 82 of the 

Securities Market Act, hereby informs the National Stock Exchange as follows: 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RELEVANT EVENT 

 

Meliá Hotels International informs that on 21th December 2012 has sold the Hotel Tryp 

Bellver (384 rooms), located in Palma de Mallorca (Balearic Islands, Spain). The transaction 

amounts to 30 million euros, generating capital gains of approximately 18.7 million euros. 

 

Meliá Hotels International will manage the hotel under a rental contract for 15 years and 

will maintain a right of first refusal. 

 

 

 

In Palma de Mallorca, 24th December 2012. 

 

 

 

Departamento de Relaciones con Inversores 

Meliá Hotels International, S.A. 

 


